
 

 

Themes 

 

Miss Sadie 

Hello, 

My name is Miss Sadie, I’ve been working for 
Stepping Stones since March 2021 in the 
Toddler 2 room as well as Infants. I have 3 
beautiful daughters and have been working 
with kids for the past 6 years! I’m beyond 
excited to be working with your toddlers! 

Meet Your Teachers 

Miss Magnolia 

Hello, 

My name is Miss Magnolia, the kids know me 
as Miss Maggie. I’ve been teaching at 
Stepping Stones since September 2019 in the 
Toddler 2 room. My favorite hobbies are 
hiking, snowboarding, and hanging out with 
friends and family.  

I am beyond excited to begin this school year 
with you and your kiddos! I can not wait to 
watch them grow, learn, and play! 

What to Bring 
 Change of Clothes 

 Blanket for Quiet Time 

 AM Snack and Lunch 

 Water Bottle to keep at School 

 Sunscreen and Bug Spray 

 Photos (Children & Family) for our  

Picture Board 

 

Important News 
We look forward to furthering your children’s 
learning career here at Stepping Stones. Each 
month we will be focusing on a specific color, 
letter, and shape. For the month of 
September, we will be learning the color Red, 
the letter A, and Circles.  

If you have any questions or concerns 
throughout the year, please do not hesitate to 
contact Sadie or Magnolia, directly or through 
our Procare app!  

Week 1 – All About Me 
 
Week 2 – Trees 
 
Week 3 – Farm 
 
Week 4 - Fall 
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